
JAMIA HAMDARD, NEW DELHI 
Under the Aegis of Deans Students Welfare 

Chess & Carrom Club 
 

November 19, 2024 

NOTICE 

Invitation to Participate in the Jamia Hamdard Chess and Carrom Tournament  

(November 28, 2024) 

We are pleased to invite the students to participate in the Chess and Carrom Tournament, 

scheduled on 28th November 2024. This event promises to be a celebration of skill, strategy, and 

sportsmanship, featuring the following competitions: 

1. Chess Tournament   

2. Carrom (Single and Doubles – Men)   

3. Carrom (Single and Doubles – Women)   

Whether you are a seasoned player, a passionate enthusiast, or the one who casually appreciates the 

game, this tournament offers a wonderful opportunity to showcase your talent, engage in friendly 

competition, and connect with colleagues in a spirit of camaraderie and enjoyment. Your participation 

will not only enhance the spirit of this event but also contribute to its success and camaraderie. The 

winners and participants will get the certificates too. 

The event will be coordinated by Dr. Nishat Quddus, President, Chess and Carrom Club, Jamia 

Hamdard, along with other esteemed members of the Chess and Carrom Club.  

We strongly encourage you to register for the events. You will thoroughly enjoy them. You can 

register through this link or scan the QR code given hereunder: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1D6EMmu0uxQ5FjPRhnGP6QjRiBta_n17eXv_1S0y_J2A/edit 

 
For further queries, you may contact 

Mr Tauseef (Student Coordinator) : 82946 83008 

 

Warm regards,   

Dr. Nishat Quddus  

President, Chess and Carrom Club  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1D6EMmu0uxQ5FjPRhnGP6QjRiBta_n17eXv_1S0y_J2A/edit

